
 

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KILIFI 
THE COUNTY TREASURY 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS ON 2019 COUNTY FISCAL 
STRATEGY PAPER 

Further to the public consultative forums to submit budget proposals for FY 2019/20 held in 
December 2018, the County Government of Kilifi is preparing 2019 County Fiscal Strategy 
Paper to set strategic priorities and policy goals to be implemented in FY 2019/20 budget and 
over the medium term.  

In accordance with Article 201 of Constitution of Kenya, 2010 on openness, accountability 
including public participation in financial matters and Section 117 (5) of the Public Finance 
Management Act, 2012  which requires seeking and taking into account views of the public 
when preparing the County Fiscal Strategy Paper, the Kilifi County Government invites 
members of the public, private sector organizations, interested parties and all stakeholders to 
submit their written proposals for inclusion in the 2019 County Fiscal Strategy Paper. 

To facilitate effective consideration, your proposals should be forwarded in writing to the 
undersigned or emailed to cecmfinance@kilifi.go.ke so as to be received not later than revised 
date of February 14, 2019. 

Notice is also given for a key stakeholders’ forum to consider the draft County Fiscal Strategy 
Paper on February 14, 2019 from 9.30 am at Mnarani Club. Invitation letters shall be sent. 

Copies of draft 2019 County Fiscal Strategy Paper are available at the County Treasury Building 
and on the County’s website (www.kilifi.go.ke).	
  

	
  

	
  

SAMUEL KOMBE NZAI 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE MEMBER FOR FINANCE AND ECONOMIC PLANNING 


